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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,

RGM MEMO SEPTEMBER 10, 2019

This email is to remind you of the 2018-2019 ISIR correction deadline. The deadline for 2018-2019 ISIR corrections is this Saturday, September 14, 2019, but in the RGM system it is this Friday, September 13, 2019. If you have ISIR corrections pending for 2018-2019, please make sure you make them before September 14, 2019 on the FAFSA website or before 2:30 PM (Pacific Time) on September 13, 2019 in the RGM system--anything done after that time will not be sent. 

If you have any questions, please contact us. 
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